4/19/24, 10:37 AM

Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

FW: New storm pipe tie in - 300 block westside

Eric Powell

Tue 3/12/2024 11:45 AM

Sent Items

To:Casey Slone <caseysloneconstruction@gmail.com>;

Cc:Stan Hayes <stan@hayesengineering.net>;

@ 1attachments (7 MB)

20240312_111500,jpg;

Picture #2.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Ultilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

From: Eric Powell
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 11:44 AM

To: 'Casey Slone' <caseysloneconstruction@gmail.com>
Cc: Stan Hayes <stan@hayesengineering.net>
Subject: New storm pipe tie in - 300 block westside

My crews were at the southwest corner of the 300 block of N Washington to expose the stormwater piping that runs along

Rusk St in order to get an idea of how the storm pipe running from the north ties in. As you can see by these pictures there

is a clay tile pipe with a section cut out of it approximately 10 feet or so to the north. This will be where the new 15” will

need to tie into. This will allow for that connection without having to get into the existing brick pipe that runs east and west

in Rusk St leaving it intact.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

https://mail.marshalltexas.net/owa/Powell. Eric@marshalltexas.net/?offline=disabled#path=/mail/search
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